
 

 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Overbury Street, Liverpool, Merseyside, L7 3HJ 
 

Phone: 0151 709 1698 
Email: annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk  

Website: https://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/            

 

  

13th December 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

We have had such a lovely week once again, we started this with a lovely prayer and 

liturgy assembly reflecting upon peace and reconciliation. We have been so blessed 

with all of our Nativities this week, we are so proud of all of our children’s efforts to 

really share with everyone the true joy of this season. A huge thank you to all our staff 

for their continued hard work with these performances. We do have such a 

hardworking school team!!  
 

Reminders:  

• Travelling Cribs- will continue to go home with children from each class to 

share at home overnight.   

• Please check your emails and texts regularly for updates on our events until 

the end of term.  

• We have our ‘Mary’s Meals’ fundraising event on Wednesday 18th December 

3.15pm-4.15pm, please come and join us in the infant hall.  

• On Thursday 19th December we will be having Christmas Party Day, the 

children can wear their party clothes for school, please remember to make 

sure they have coats and suitable shoes for going outside at break and 

lunchtimes. 

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on Friday 19th December at the 

following times:  
 

Nursery collection at 11.45 

Reception collection at 12.50 

Y1 and Y2 collection 12.50 

Y3- Y6 collection 1.00 

Staff news: I am delighted to inform you that Mr Wall will stay with us for the spring 

term.  He will be joining Mrs McCormick and Mrs Dade as part of the year 4 and 5 

teaching staff.   

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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